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PRIME MINISTER

POSSIBLE SALE OF ELECTRICITY GENERATING SETS TO ARGENTINA

I have seen a copy of the Northern Ireland Secretary's minute
of 9fh January, and I agree with his suggestion that we might
discuss the supply of generating sets to Argentina when we look
at other aspects of our relations with Argentina at OD on
25th January.

2 I am copying this minute to the Northern Ireland Secretary,

OD colleagues and Sir Robert Armstrong.

Ministry of Defence
17th January 1984
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